
STATE OF FLORIDA 

Commissioners: 
J. TERRY DEASON, CHAIRMAN DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES 
E. LEON JACOBS, JR. NOREEN S .  DAVIS 
LILA A. JABER DIRECTOR 
BRAULIO L. BAEZ (850)  413-6199 

October 17, 2000 

Kenneth Hoffman, Esquire 
Rutledge, Ecenia, Pumell & Hoffman, P.A. 
Post Office Box 55 1 
Tallahassee, Florida 32302 

Re: Docket No. 951056-WS - Application for rate increase in Flagler County by 
Palm Coast Utility Corporation. 

Dear Mr. Hofhan: 

I have received your letter in which you request confirmation that with the Commission's 
approval of the Joint Offer of Settlement,  Florida  Water Services Corporation (Florida Water)  is  no 
longer  required to file the monthly  reports  reflecting  the  monthly imd tptal  amount of interim  revenue 
subject to refund. 

Pursuant ,to Order No. PSC-OO-1879-AS-WS, issued October 16, 2000, the Commission 
approved the Joint Offer of Settlement and  released the bond guaranteeing the revenues. 
Consequently, the monthly reports required by 25-30.360(6), Florida Administrative Code are no 
longer required to be filed by Florida Water. 

If you have any hrther questions, please  feel free to contact me at (850) 413-6224. 

Sincerely, A 

RG/JKF/lw 

i:\95 1056KH.JKF 

Rosanne Gervasi 
Chief, Bureau of Water and Wastewater 
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